MACFARLANE PARK PLUNKET BUILDING

A report from the Area Parks Officer advised the Plunket Society’'s wish to
surrender its lease at MacFarlane Park, and expressions of interest received for the
use of the building from two community groups. It was noted that formal Council
approva would be required in order for the Plunket Society to relinquish its lease.

The Board decided:

1. That a Committee with power to act comprising the non-councillor
members and Robin Booth meet as soon as possible to identify future users
for the building.

2. That the Committee call for registrations of interest in the building.

3. That the Committee liaise with the Plunket Society and report back to the
February 2000 meeting with its recommendations.



